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Minister Sends a ‘Good Luck’ Message to Danza Academy 
 
The Minister for Sport, Culture, Heritage and Youth, the Hon Steven Linares 
has sent a message of ‘Good Luck’ to the Danza Academy. 
 
‘On behalf of the people of Gibraltar, I would like to personally wish you all the 
best of luck at the “International Dance Federation’s 11th World 
Championships in Modern Dance Sport” taking place in Nagykanizsa, 
Hungary from the 22nd to the 26th May,’ said Minister Linares.  ‘I know you will 
all do your best and make us all extremely proud.’ 
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